Death Ritual In Late Imperial And Modern
China Stu
Right here, we have countless books death ritual in late imperial and modern
china stu and collections to check out. We additionally give variant types and
plus type of the books to browse. The up to standard book, fiction, history,
novel, scientific research, as well as various further sorts of books are
readily reachable here.
As this death ritual in late imperial and modern china stu, it ends going on
being one of the favored ebook death ritual in late imperial and modern china
stu collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website to see
the unbelievable books to have.

Invisible Population Natacha Aveline-Dubach 2012-05-11 This book provides new
information on funerary practices in East Asia’s largest cities in which
spatial constraints and the secularization of lifestyles are driving
innovation. It reveals common trends in Japan, China and Korea, and addresses
emerging challenges such as urban sustainability and growing social inequities.
Religion and Religious Practices in Rural China Mu Peng 2019-12-03 This book
explores how, unlike in the West, the daily religious life of most Chinese
people spreads without institutional propagation. Based upon more than a decade
of field research in rural China, the book demonstrates the decisive role of
rites of passage and yearly festival rituals held in every household in shaping
people’s religious dispositions. It focuses on the family, the unit most
central to Chinese culture and society, and reveals the repertoire embodied in
daily life in a world envisioned as comprising both the “yin” world of
ancestors, spirits, and ghosts, and the “yang” world of the living. It
discusses especially the concept of bai, which refers to both concrete bodily
movements that express respect and awe, such as bowing, kneeling, or holding up
ritual offerings, and to people’s religious inclinations and dispositions,
which indicate that they are aware of a spiritual realm that is separate from
yet close to the world of the living. Overall, the book shows that the daily
practices of religion are not a separate sphere, but rather belief and ritual
integrated into a way of dwelling in a world envisaged as consisting of both
the “yin” and the “yang” worlds that regularly communicate with each other.
Religion and Society in T'ang and Sung China Patricia Buckley Ebrey 1993-08-01
The Tang (618-907) and Sung (960-1279) dynasties were times of great change in
China. The economy grew spectacularly, the population doubled, migration
brought more and more people to the fertile south, and printing led to a great
increase in the availability of books. Buddhism became a fully sinicized
religion that penetrated deeply into ordinary life. New cults and sects
death-ritual-in-late-imperial-and-modern-china-stu

1/14

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 6, 2022 by guest

appeared and flourished. Chan became the dominant force within institutional
Buddhism, Celestial Heart and Thunder Rites teachings gained prominence within
Taoism, local gods such as Wen-chang came to be worshiped all over the country,
and office-holding gods, such as the gods of city walls, became a common
feature of the popular pantheon. Even Neo-Confucianism, often thought of simply
as an intellectual movement, was in many ways like a new sect, its followers
asked to alter fundamentally their patterns of daily life and even to worship
at shrines to Confucian heroes. How were changes in the religions of the
Chinese people implicated in the momentous social and cultural changes of this
period? This volume represents a collaborative effort of nine scholars of
Chinese religion, history, and thought to begin addressing this question. Their
separate chapters vividly convey the diversity of the Tang and Sung religious
world: gods that communicate through spirit writing; scholars who use
veneration of maligned officials as subtle forms of political protest; local
residents who try to enhance their power by asserting the power of their gods
or getting titles for them; officials who seek the most up-to-date techniques
to master occult forces. Still the larger goal of the authors is to contribute
toward a more integrated understanding of Chinese culture and the ways it has
changed. Basing themselves on close study of often difficult texts, each author
has looked for evidence of interconnections: links between social and religious
changes, between political or economic developments and religious ideas or
practices, between folk religion and institutional religion, between Confucian
philosophy and changes in the social and religious landscape, and between the
ways religious and secular groups were organized. Taken together, these nine
chapters present a new, fuller, and more nuanced view of the Chinese religions
in this period of change.
Re-enchanting Modernity Mayfair Yang 2020-05-15 In Re-enchanting Modernity
Mayfair Yang examines the resurgence of religious and ritual life after decades
of enforced secularization in the coastal area of Wenzhou, China. Drawing on
twenty-five years of ethnographic fieldwork, Yang shows how the local practices
of popular religion, Daoism, and Buddhism are based in community-oriented
grassroots organizations that create spaces for relative local autonomy and
self-governance. Central to Wenzhou's religious civil society is what Yang
calls a "ritual economy," in which an ethos of generosity is expressed through
donations to temples, clerics, ritual events, and charities in exchange for
spiritual gain. With these investments in transcendent realms, Yang adopts
Georges Bataille's notion of "ritual expenditures" to challenge the idea that
rural Wenzhou's economic development can be described in terms of Max Weber's
notion of a "Protestant Ethic". Instead, Yang suggests that Wenzhou's ritual
economy forges an alternate path to capitalist modernity.
The Price of Death Hikaru Suzuki 2002-02-01 Funerary practices have long been a
classic topic of anthropological inquiry, which has tended to focus on death
rituals as expressions and reinforcers of community ties and values. In this
book, the author looks at funerals as an urban business, based on her fieldwork
at a large Japanese funeral company. Her central theme is the progressive
commercialization of what once were primarily religious rituals. The book
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depicts the process of contemporary Japanese funerals, the practices of those
who provide commercial funeral services, and the motivations and behavior of
the mourners who purchase those services. In so doing, it examines the role of
funeral companies in shaping Japanese cultural practices and changing an
important aspect of Japanese society. The author addresses several related
questions: What cultural changes accompanied the shift from traditional
community funeral rituals to commercial funeral services? How did the mass
consumption of commercial funerals produce cultural homogeneity while allowing
for differences in individual services? How does the marketing of professional
funeral services mediate changing cultural values? How have commercial services
served to objectify changing concepts of dying, death, and the deceased in
contemporary Japan? The author demonstrates that the funeral industry, the
purchasers of funeral services, and Japanese values surrounding death are
mutually dependent and are responsible for supporting, representing, and
transforming cultural practices. Throughout, the author relates vivid and often
moving details and anecdotes to lend a personal element to her study of the
commodification of death in Japan.
A Companion to Moral Anthropology Didier Fassin 2015-01-20 A Companion to Moral
Anthropology is the first collective consideration of the anthropological
dimensions of morals, morality, and ethics. Original essays by international
experts explore the various currents, approaches, and issues in this important
new discipline, examining topics such as the ethnography of moralities, the
study of moral subjectivities, and the exploration of moral economies.
Investigates the central legacies of moral anthropology, the formation of moral
facts and values, the context of local moralities, and the frontiers between
moralities, politics, humanitarianism Features contributions from pioneers in
the field of moral anthropology, as well as international experts in related
fields such as moral philosophy, moral psychology, evolutionary biology and
neuroethics
Chinese Diaspora Charity and the Cantonese Pacific, 1850–1949 John Fitzgerald
2020-04-15 Chinese Diaspora Charity and the Cantonese Pacific, 1850–1949 sheds
new light on the history of charity among Chinese overseas and its place in the
history of charity in China and in the wider history of global philanthropy. It
finds that diaspora charity, besides serving traditional functions of helping
the sick and destitute and supporting development in China, helped to build
trust among dispersed hometown networks while challenging color boundaries in
host societies by contributing to wider social causes. The book shows that
charitable activities among the “Gold Rush” communities of the Pacific rim—a
loosely integrated émigré network from Guangdong Province perhaps better known
for its business acumen and hard work among English-speaking settler societies
in North America and Australasia—also led the way with social innovations that
helped to shape modern charity in China. Fitzgerald and Yip’s volume
demonstrates that charity lay at the heart of community life among Chinese
communities overseas. From remittances accompanying letters to contributions to
benevolent organizations, emigrants transferred funds in many different ways to
meet urgent requirements such as disaster relief while also contributing to
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long-term initiatives like building schools or hospitals. By drawing attention
to diaspora contributions to their host societies, the contributors correct a
common misunderstanding of the historical Chinese diaspora which is often
perceived by host communities as self-interested or disengaged. This important
study also reappraises the value of charitable donations in the maintenance of
networks, an essential feature of diaspora life across the Cantonese Pacific.
“Fitzgerald and Yip’s fascinating collection is a major contribution to the
growing study of charity and its relationship to social welfare. The essays
show how remittances were used for much more than family support. The book
fills a large gap on the almost unrecognized importance of charity among
Cantonese communities in the Chinese diaspora.” —Diana Lary, University of
British Columbia “This collection is a great contribution to our understanding
of how important charity became among overseas Chinese in the early stages of
the diaspora—between 1850 and 1949. Philanthropy was crucial in the creation of
trust networks among the diasporic communities that earned Chinese recognition
to the overseas communities both in China and in their host countries.” —Sue
Fawn Chung, University of Nevada, Las Vegas
Death on the Move Philip J. Havik 2018-04-18 This volume explores the different
aspects of the management of death, dying and mortality by migrants in Southern
Europe, through deconstructing persistent idiosyncratic beliefs, myths,
narratives, silences, and constraints. It focuses on migrants from diverse
geographical and cultural backgrounds in Portugal, Spain and Italy. It also
includes reflections on Madagascar, Guinea-Bissau, East-Timor and Cuba. The
thirteen chapters provide insights into epistemological issues, the transnational circulation of bodies, spirits and rituals, migration, the placing of
the dead and diverse funerary practices and perspectives. Privileging a multisited approach to death and migrations, this book draws on oral, archival and
published sources to give visibility to populations that often live in liminal
structural positions and transient worlds. By exploring the multifaceted
dimensions of death and suffering among immigrant populations, it refocuses the
debate on migration in Europe and beyond by highlighting under-researched
issues such as end-of-life care, mental health, death, burial, cremation,
funerary ceremonies and symbols, repatriation and martyrdom.
Chinese American Death Rituals Sue Fawn Chung 2005-09-15 Death is a topic that
has fascinated people for centuries. In the English-speaking world, eulogies in
poetic form could be traced back to the 1640s, but gained prominence with the
'graveyard school' of poets in the eighteenth century often stressing the
finality of death. Chinese American Death Rituals examines Chinese American
funerary rituals and cemeteries from the late nineteenth century until the
present in order to understand the importance of Chinese funerary rites and
their transformation through time. The authors in this volume discuss the
meaning of funerary rituals and their normative dimension and the social
practices that have been influenced by tradition. Shaped by individual beliefs,
customs, religion, and environment, Chinese Americans have resolved the
tensions between assimilation into the mainstream culture and their strong
Chinese heritage in a variety of ways. This volume expertly describes and
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analyzes Chinese American cultural retention and transformation in rituals
after death.
The Middle Kingdom Under the Big Sky Mark T. Johnson 2022-05 From the earliest
days of non-Native settlement of Montana, when Chinese immigrants made up more
than 10 percent of the territory’s population, Chinese pioneers played a key
role in the region’s development. But this population, so crucial to Montana’s
history, remains underrepresented in historical accounts, and popular attention
to the Chinese in Montana tends to focus on sensational elements—exoticizing
Chinese Montanans and distancing their lived experiences from our modern
understanding. The Middle Kingdom under the Big Sky seeks to recover the
stories of Montana’s Chinese population in their own words and deepen
understanding of Chinese experiences in Montana by using a global lens. Mark T.
Johnson has mined several large collections of primary documents left by
Chinese pioneers, translated into English here for the first time. These
collections, spanning the 1880s through the 1950s, provide insight into the
pressures the Chinese community faced—from family members back in China and
from non-Chinese Montanans—as economic and cultural disturbances complicated
acceptance of Chinese residents in the state. Through their own voices Johnson
reveals the agency of Chinese Montanans in the history of the American West and
China.
Death Across Cultures Helaine Selin 2019-07-01 Death Across Cultures: Death and
Dying in Non-Western Cultures, explores death practices and beliefs, before and
after death, around the non-Western world. It includes chapters on countries in
Africa, Asia, South America, as well as indigenous people in Australia and
North America. These chapters address changes in death rituals and beliefs,
medicalization and the industry of death, and the different ways cultures
mediate the impacts of modernity. Comparative studies with the west and among
countries are included. This book brings together global research conducted by
anthropologists, social scientists and scholars who work closely with
individuals from the cultures they are writing about.
The Han Agnieszka Joniak-Luthi 2015-06-24 This ethnography explores
contemporary narratives of “Han-ness,” revealing the nuances of what Han
identity means today in relation to that of the fifty-five officially
recognized minority ethnic groups in China, as well as in relation to home
place identities and the country’s national identity. Based on research she
conducted among native and migrant Han in Shanghai and Beijing, Aqsu (in
Xinjiang), and the Sichuan-Yunnan border area, Agnieszka Joniak-Luthi uncovers
and discusses these identity topographies. Bringing into focus the Han
majority, which has long acted as an unexamined backdrop to ethnic minorities,
Joniak-Luthi contributes to the emerging field of critical Han studies as she
considers how the Han describe themselves - particularly what unites and
divides them - as well as the functions of Han identity and the processes
through which it is maintained and reproduced. The Han will appeal to scholars
and students of contemporary China, anthropology, and ethnic and cultural
studies.
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Conflict, Community, and the State in Late Imperial Sichuan Quinn Javers
2019-03-11 Exploring local practices of dispute resolution and laying bare the
routine role of violence in the late-Qing dynasty, Conflict, Community, and the
State in Late Imperial Sichuan demonstrates the significance of everyday
violence in ordering, disciplining, and building communities. The book examines
over 350 legal cases that comprise the "cases of unnatural death" archival file
from 1890 to 1900 in Ba County, Sichuan province. The archive presents an
untidy array of death, including homicides, suicides, and found bodies. An
analysis of the muddled and often petty disputes found in these records reveals
the existence of a local system of authority that disciplined and maintained
daily life. Often relying on violence, this local justice system occasionally
intersected with the state’s justice system, but was not dependent on it. This
study demonstrates the importance of informal, local authority to our
understanding of justice in the late Qing era. Providing a non-elite
perspective on Qing power, law, justice, and the role of the state, this book
will be of great interest to students and scholars of Chinese and Asian
history, as well as legal history and comparative studies of violence.
Confucianism and Family Rituals in Imperial China Patricia Buckley Ebrey
2014-07-14 To explore the historical connections between Confucianism and
Chinese society, this book examines the social and cultural processes through
which Confucian texts on family rituals were written, circulated, interpreted,
and used as guides to action. Weddings, funerals, and ancestral rites were
central features of Chinese culture; they gave drama to transitions in people's
lives and conveyed conceptions of the hierarchy of society and the
interdependency of the living and the dead. Patricia Ebrey's social history of
Confucian texts shows much about how Chinese culture was created in a social
setting, through the participation of people at all social levels. Books, like
Chu Hsi's Family Rituals and its dozens of revisions, were important in forming
ritual behavior in China because of the general respect for literature, the
early spread of printing, and the absence of an ecclesiastic establishment
authorized to rule on the acceptability of variations in ritual behavior. Ebrey
shows how more and more of what people commonly did was approved in the
liturgies and thus brought into the realm labeled Confucian. Originally
published in 1991. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand
technology to again make available previously out-of-print books from the
distinguished backlist of Princeton University Press. These editions preserve
the original texts of these important books while presenting them in durable
paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is
to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands
of books published by Princeton University Press since its founding in 1905.
Mourning in Late Imperial China Norman Kutcher 2006-11-02 To win the approval
of China's native elites, Qing China's new Manchu leaders developed an
ambitious plan to return Confucianism to civil society by observing laborious
and time-consuming mourning rituals, the touchstones of a well-ordered
Confucian society. The first to do so in any language, Norman Kutcher's study
of mourning looks beneath the rhetoric to demonstrate how the state--unwilling
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to make the sacrifices that a genuine commitment to proper mourning demanded-quietly but forcefully undermined, not reinvigorated, the Confucian mourning
system.
Diaspora Space-Time Anne-Christine Trémon 2022-12-15 Diaspora Space-Time
explores the transformations of Pine Mansion—a Shenzhen former emigrant
community—and its members' changing relationship with their diaspora around the
world. For more than a century, inhabitants of Shenzhen's villages have
migrated to Southeast Asia, the Pacific, North and South America, and Europe.
With China's economic global ascendancy, these villages no longer consist of
peasants dependent on their rich overseas relatives. As the villages have
become part of the special economic zone of Shenzhen, the megacity that
embodies China's rise, emigration has waned. Lineage ties have long been
central in choosing migration destinations and channeling donations to village
projects. After China's reopening, Shenzhen's villagers used diaspora as a
resource to participate in the city's booming economy and to reestablish and
protect their ritual sites against government plans. As overseas financial
contributions diminish and diasporic relations change, Anne-Christine Trémon
highlights the way emigration is being reconceptualized in regards to China's
changing position in the world, offering a new perspective on Chinese
globalization and the politics of scale-making.
Hygienic Modernity Ruth Rogaski 2014-05-29 Placing meanings of health and
disease at the center of modern Chinese consciousness, Ruth Rogaski reveals how
hygiene became a crucial element in the formulation of Chinese modernity in the
nineteenth and twentieth centuries. Rogaski focuses on multiple manifestations
across time of a single Chinese concept, weisheng—which has been rendered into
English as "hygiene," "sanitary," "health," or "public health"—as it emerged in
the complex treaty-port environment of Tianjin. Before the late nineteenth
century, weisheng was associated with diverse regimens of diet, meditation, and
self-medication. Hygienic Modernity reveals how meanings of weisheng, with the
arrival of violent imperialism, shifted from Chinese cosmology to encompass
such ideas as national sovereignty, laboratory knowledge, the cleanliness of
bodies, and the fitness of races: categories in which the Chinese were often
deemed lacking by foreign observers and Chinese elites alike.
Filial Piety Charlotte Ikels 2004 How have rapid industrial development and the
aging of the population affected the expression of filial piety in East Asia?
Eleven experienced fieldworkers take a fresh look at an old idea, analyzing
contemporary behavior, not norms, among both rural and urban families in China,
Japan, Korea, and Taiwan. Each chapter presents rich ethnographic data on how
filial piety shapes the decisions and daily lives of adult children and their
elderly parents. The authors ability to speak the local languages and their
long-term, direct contact with the villagers and city dwellers they studied
lend an immediacy and authenticity lacking in more abstract treatments of the
topic. This book is an ideal text for social science and humanities courses on
East Asia because it focuses on shared cultural practices while analyzing the
ways these practices vary with local circumstances of history, economics,
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social organization, and demography and with personal circumstances of income,
gender, and family configuration.
Popular Culture in Late Imperial China David George Johnson 1985-01-01
Rulin waishi and Cultural Transformation in Late Imperial China Shang Wei
2020-10-26 Rulin waishi (The Unofficial History of the Scholars) is more than a
landmark in the history of the Chinese novel. This eighteenth-century work,
which was deeply embedded in the intellectual and literary discourses of its
time, challenges the reader to come to grips with the mid-Qing debates over
ritual and ritualism, and the construction of history, narrative, and lyricism.
Wu Jingzi’s (1701–54) ironic portrait of literati life was unprecedented in its
comprehensive treatment of the degeneration of mores, the predicaments of
official institutions, and the Confucian elite’s futile struggle to reassert
moral and cultural authority. Like many of his fellow literati, Wu found the
vernacular novel an expressive and malleable medium for discussing elite
concerns. Through a close reading of Rulin waishi, Shang Wei seeks to answer
such questions as What accounts for the literati’s enthusiasm for writing and
reading novels? Does this enthusiasm bespeak a conscious effort to develop a
community of critical discourse outside the official world? Why did literati
authors eschew publication? What are the bases for their social and cultural
criticisms? How far do their criticisms go, given the authors’ alleged
Confucianism? And if literati authors were interested solely in recovering
moral and cultural hegemony for their class, how can we explain the irony found
in their works?
Steps of Perfection Donald S. Sutton 2020-03-23 "Despite Taiwan’s rise as an
economic force in the world, modernity has not led to a Weberian process of
disenchantment or curbed religiosity. To the contrary, other factors—social,
economic, political—have stimulated religion. How and why this has happened are
central issues in this book.One part of Taiwan’s flourishing religious culture
is the elaborate and colorful procession of local gods accompanied by troupes
of musicians and dancers. Among them are performers with outlandishly painted
faces portraying underworld generals who serve the gods and punish the living.
Through their performances, these troupes claim to exorcise harmful forces from
the community.In conducting fieldwork among these troupes, Donald Sutton
confronted their claims to a long history—when all evidence indicated that the
troupes had been insignificant until the 1970s—and their assertions of devotion
to tradition given the diversity of performances. Concentrating on the
stylistic variations in performances, the author describes the troupes as
organizations shaped by the “market forces” of supply and demand in the culture
of religious festivals. By focusing on performances as the nexus of market and
art, he shows how bodily performance is the site where religious statements are
made and the power of the gods made visible."
Living with Separation in China Charles Stafford 2003-09-02 First Published in
2004. Separation – for example the process of leaving behind, temporarily or
permanently, individuals to whom we are attached – is something experienced by
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humans in all societies. In the case of China, the rituals and practices
associated with separation – and with its corollary, reunion – are especially
elaborate. They are crucial elements within the Chinese cultural tradition. In
addressing – through the use of case studies – the central theme of separation,
this book also provides a good general introduction to many of the classic
debates within anthropological and historical analyses of China. It will,
therefore, prove an interesting and useful resource to students of Asian
studies and anthropology as well as the general reader with an interest in the
Chinese cultural tradition.
Death, Ritual and Belief Douglas Davies 2017-11-02 Death, Ritual and Belief,
now in its third edition, explores many important issues related to death and
dying, from a religious studies perspective, including anthropology and
sociology. Using the motif of 'words against death' it depicts human responses
to grief by surveying the many ways in which people have not let death have the
last word, not simply in terms of funeral rites but also in memorials, graves,
and in ideas of ancestors, souls, gods, reincarnation and resurrection, whether
in the great religious traditions of the world or in more local customs. He
also examines bereavement and grief, experiences of the presence of dead, neardeath experiences, pet-death and the symbolic death played out in religious
rites. Updated chapters have taken into account new research and include
additional topics in this new edition, notably assisted dying, terrorism, green
burial, material culture, death online, and the emergence of Death Studies as a
distinctive field. Case studies range from Anders Breivik in Norway, to the
Princess of Wales, and to the Rapture in the USA. A new perspective is also
brought to his account of grief theories. Providing an introduction to key
authors and authorities on death beliefs, bereavement, grief and ritualsymbolism, Death, Ritual and Belief is an authoritative guide to the
perspectives of major religious and secular worldviews.
Grief and Bereavement in Contemporary Society Robert A. Neimeyer 2021-09-09
Grief and Bereavement in Contemporary Society is the authoritative guide to the
study of and work with major themes in bereavement. The classic edition
includes a new preface from the lead editors discussing advances in the field
since the book’s initial publication. The book’s chapters synthesize the best
of research-based conceptualization and clinical wisdom across 30 of the most
important topics in the field. The volume’s contributors come from around the
world, and their work reflects a level of cultural awareness of the diversity
and universality of bereavement and its challenges that has rarely been
approximated by other volumes. This is a readable, engaging, and comprehensive
book that shares the most important scientific and applied work on the
contemporary scene with a broad international audience. It’s an essential
addition to anyone with a serious interest in death, dying, and bereavement.
State and Court Ritual in China Joseph P. McDermott 1999-09-16 This broadranging examination of Chinese court and state ritual from 1000 BC to AD 1750
represents the first modern comprehensive account of the subject in any
language. The essays demonstrate how and why ritual has played such a
death-ritual-in-late-imperial-and-modern-china-stu

9/14

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 6, 2022 by guest

fundamental and often controversial role in the practice of Chinese politics.
By tracing the political and social development of particular rituals, such as
imperial funerals and popular religious practices or Buddhist ordination
ceremonies and court audiences, the authors set out to convey their historical
significance. Further discussion of the role of ritual in relation to language,
and elite and popular concepts of emperorhood is included in the volume. The
book will be of interest to students of Chinese history, anthropology and
religion, as well as those seeking to understand the legacy of that history in
modern China.
Scythe and the City Christian Henriot 2016-05-18 The issue of death has loomed
large in Chinese cities in the modern era. Throughout the Republican period,
Shanghai swallowed up lives by the thousands. Exposed bodies strewn around in
public spaces were a threat to social order as well as to public health. In a
place where every group had its own beliefs and set of death and funeral
practices, how did they adapt to a modern, urbanized environment? How did the
interactions of social organizations and state authorities manage these new
ways of thinking and acting? Recent historiography has almost completely
ignored the ways in which death created such immense social change in China.
Now, Scythe and the City corrects this problem. Christian Henriot's pioneering
and original study of Shanghai between 1865 and 1965 offers new insights into
this crucial aspect of modern society in a global commercial hub and guides
readers through this tumultuous era that radically redefined the Chinese
relationship with death.
Ceremony and Ritual in Japan D. P. Martinez 2013-02-01 Japan is one of the most
urbanised and industrialised countries in the world. Yet the Japanese continue
to practise a variety of religious rituals and ceremonies despite the hightech, highly regimented nature of Japanese society. Ceremony and Ritual in
Japan focuses on the traditional and religious aspects of Japanese society from
an anthropological perspective, presenting new material and making crosscultural comparisons. The chapters in this collection cover topics as diverse
as funerals and mourning, sweeping, women's roles in ritual, the division of
ceremonial foods into bitter and sweet, the history of a shrine, the playing of
games, the exchange of towels and the relationship between ceremony and the
workplace. The book provides an overview of the meaning of tradition, and looks
at the way in which new ceremonies have sprung up in changing circumstances,
while old ones have been preserved, or have developed new meanings.
The Interweaving of Rituals Nicolas Standaert 2011-07-01 The death of the
Italian Jesuit Matteo Ricci in China in 1610 was the occasion for
demonstrations of European rituals appropriate for a Catholic priest and also
of Chinese rituals appropriate to the country hosting the Jesuit community.
Rather than burying Ricci immediately in a plain coffin near the church,
according to their European practice, the Jesuits followed Chinese custom and
kept Ricci's body for nearly a year in an air-tight Chinese-style coffin and
asked the emperor for burial ground outside the city walls. Moreover, at
Ricci's funeral itself, on their own initiative the Chinese performed their
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funerary rituals, thus starting a long and complex cultural dialogue in which
they took the lead during the next century. The Interweaving of Rituals
explores the role of ritual - specifically rites related to death and funerals
- in cross-cultural exchange, demonstrating a gradual interweaving of Chinese
and European ritual practices at all levels of interaction in seventeenthcentury China. This includes the interplay of traditional and new rituals by a
Christian community of commoners, the grafting of Christian funerals onto
established Chinese practices, and the sponsorship of funeral processions for
Jesuit officials by the emperor. Through careful observation of the details of
funerary practice, Nicolas Standaert illustrates the mechanics of two-way
cultural interaction. His thoughtful analysis of the ritual exchange between
two very different cultural traditions is especially relevant in today's world
of global ethnic and religious tension. His insights will be of interest to a
broad range of scholars, from historians to anthropologists to theologians.
Confucian Rituals and Chinese Villagers Yonghua Liu 2013-08-22 In Confucian
Rituals and Chinese Villagers, Yonghua Liu examines how Confucian rituals were
introduced to the Chinese countryside and how this introduction brought about
social and cultural transformations in late imperial and modern periods.
Religion, Place and Modernity 2016-05-09 The volume Religion, Place and
Modernity explores the spatial articulation of religion and modernity in and
through places in Southeast and East Asia. Based on ethnographic, historical
and theoretical research, the authors aim at a deeper understanding of the
articulation of a religious modernity.
Burying Autumn Hu Ying 2020-05-11 "“Autumn wind, autumn rain, fill my heart
with sorrow”—these were the last words of Qiu Jin (1875–1907), written before
she was beheaded for plotting to overthrow the Qing empire. Eventually, she
would be celebrated as a Republican martyr and China’s first feminist, her last
words committed to memory by schoolchildren. Yet during her lifetime she was
often seen as eccentric, even deviant; in her death, and still more in the
forced abandonment of her remains, the authorities had wanted her to disappear
into historical oblivion.Burying Autumn tells the story of the enduring
friendship between Qiu Jin and her sworn-sisters Wu Zhiying and Xu Zihua, who
braved political persecution to give her a proper burial. Formed amidst social
upheaval, their bond found its most poignant expression in Wu and Xu’s mourning
for Qiu. The archives of this friendship—letters, poems, biographical sketches,
steles, and hand-copied sutra—vividly display how these women understood the
concrete experiences of modernity, how they articulated those experiences
through traditional art forms, and how their artworks transformed the cultural
traditions they invoked even while maintaining deep cultural roots. In enabling
Qiu Jin to acquire historical significance, their friendship fulfilled its
ultimate socially transformative potential."
Death Ritual in Late Imperial and Modern China James L. Watson 1988 During the
late imperial era (1500-1911), China, though divided by ethnic, linguistic, and
regional differences at least as great as those prevailing in Europe, enjoyed a
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remarkable solidarity. What held Chinese society together for so many
centuries? Some scholars have pointed to the institutional control over the
written word as instrumental in promoting cultural homogenization; others, the
manipulation of the performing arts. This volume, comprised of essays by both
anthropologists and historians, furthers this important discussion by examining
the role of death rituals in the unification of Chinese culture.
Death, Dying and Bereavement Cecilia Lai Wan Chan 2006-01-01 Fear marks the
boundary between the known and the unknown. Some Chinese people believe that
talking about death will increase the likelihood of occurrence. Also, by
talking about death, evil spirits will be attracted to haunt people. In facing
death, individual response is inevitably moulded by the values, attitudes, and
beliefs of one's culture. Despite the large Chinese emigrant population in
major cities in the world, available material in English on death, dying and
bereavement among Chinese people is scarce. As Hong Kong is a place where East
meets West, most professionals working in the field of death, dying and
bereavement adapt knowledge from the West to their practice with the Chinese
population. The intention of this volume is to consolidate and disseminate
valuable practical wisdom with professionals in the local and international
communities who serve Chinese patients and their family members. Both Editors
are from the Department of Social Work and Social Administration, University of
Hong Kong. Professor Cecilia Lai Wan Chan has done extensive research in
psychosocial oncology, behavioral health, grief, loss and bereavement. Amy Yin
Man Chow, an Honorary Clinical Associate in the department, is a registered
social worker specialized in bereavement counselling.
Christian Heretics in late Imperial China Lars Peter Laamann 2013-05-13
Following the prohibition of missionary activity after 1724, China's Christians
were effectively cut off from all foreign theological guidance. The ensuing
isolation forced China's Christian communities to become self-reliant in
perpetuating the basic principles of their faith. Left to their own devices,
the missionary seed developed into a panoply of indigenous traditions, with
Christian ancestry as the common denominator. Christianity thus underwent the
same process of inculturation as previous religious traditions in China, such
as Buddhism and Judaism. As the guardian of orthodox morality, the prosecuting
state sought to exercise all-pervading control over popular thoughts and social
functions. Filling the gap within the discourse of Christianity in China and
also as part of the wider analysis of religion in late Imperial China, this
study presents the campaigns against Christians during this period as part and
parcel of the campaign against 'heresy' and 'heretical' movements in general.
Dying to Eat Candi K. Cann 2018-01-05 Food has played a major role in funerary
and memorial practices since the dawn of the human race. In the ancient Roman
world, for example, it was common practice to build channels from the tops of
graves into the crypts themselves, and mourners would regularly pour offerings
of food and drink into these conduits to nourish the dead while they waited for
the afterlife. Funeral cookies wrapped with printed prayers and poems meant to
comfort mourners became popular in Victorian England; while in China, Japan,
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and Korea, it is customary to offer food not only to the bereaved, but to the
deceased, with ritual dishes prepared and served to the dead. Dying to Eat is
the first interdisciplinary book to examine the role of food in death,
bereavement, and the afterlife. The contributors explore the phenomenon across
cultures and religions, investigating topics including tombstone rituals in
Buddhism, Catholicism, and Shamanism; the role of death in the Moroccan
approach to food; and the role of funeral casseroles and church cookbooks in
the Southern United States. This innovative collection not only offers food for
thought regarding the theories and methods behind these practices but also
provides recipes that allow the reader to connect to the argument through
material experience. Illuminating how cooking and corpses both transform and
construct social rituals, Dying to Eat serves as a fascinating exploration of
the foodways of death and bereavement.
Death in Beijing Daniel Asen 2016-07-28 An innovative exploration of China's
modern transformation through the history of homicide investigation and
forensic science in Republican Beijing. Daniel Asen examines the process
through which imperial China's tradition of forensic science came to serve the
needs of a changing state and society under dramatically new circumstances.
Ritualizing the Disposal of the Deceased William W. McCorkle 2010 Ritualizing
the Disposal of the Deceased traces mortuary behavior from the early fossil
record to modern religious contexts in diverse cultural settings. By using
archival and ethnographic evidence from Buddhist traditions, the author
highlights the disparity between doctrines that contradict actual practices
performed by Buddhists themselves. By appealing to the evolved cognitive
architecture of human minds, this book argues that ritualized disposal behavior
is the by-product of mental systems designed to handle living people. Due to
complex social intelligence, humans are compelled to handle dead people in
ritualized behaviors and to represent them in counterintuitive ways. The author
also examines the professional religious guilds that have taken advantage of
these ritualized compulsions over the last several thousand years, by giving
and controlling the meanings behind these actions. Furthermore, experimental
evidence is given to support this hypothesis, providing the first mature
cognitive and evolutionary theory for mortuary behavior by humans.
The Funeral of Mr. Wang Andrew B. Kipnis 2021-07-27 The funeral of Mr. Wang -Of transitions and transformations -- Of space and place : Separation and
distinction in the homes of the dead -- Of strangers and kin : moral family and
ghastly strangers in urban sociality -- Of gifts and commodities : Spending on
the dead while providing for the living -- Of rules and regulations : governing
mourning -- Of souls and spirits : secularization and its limits -- Of dreams
and memories : a ghost story from a land where haunting is banned -- Epilogue.
Handbook of Death and Dying Clifton D. Bryant 2003-10-01 Dying is a social as
well as physiological phenomenon. Each society characterizes and, consequently,
treats death and dying in its own individual ways—ways that differ markedly.
These particular patterns of death and dying engender modal cultural responses,
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and such institutionalized behavior has familiar, economical, educational,
religious, and political implications. The Handbook of Death and Dying takes
stock of the vast literature in the field of thanatology, arranging and
synthesizing what has been an unwieldy body of knowledge into a concise, yet
comprehensive reference work. This two-volume handbook will provide direction
and momentum to the study of death-related behavior for many years to come. Key
Features More than 100 contributors representing authoritative expertise in a
diverse array of disciplines Anthropology Family Studies History Law Medicine
Mortuary Science Philosophy Psychology Social work Sociology Theology A
distinguished editorial board of leading scholars and researchers in the field
More than 100 definitive essays covering almost every dimension of deathrelated behavior Comprehensive and inclusive, exploring concepts and social
patterns within the larger topical concern Journal article length essays that
address topics with appropriate detail Multidisciplinary and cross-cultural
coverage
Heterodoxy in Late Imperial China Kwang-Ching Liu 2004-01-01 Ten international
academics explore heterodoxy dissent challenging the beliefs and meanings of
the established norm in late Imperial China. In this process, they trace the
origins of the cultural and intellectual protests to aspects of Daoism and
Buddhism in the Ming (1368-1644) and Qing (1644-1911)
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